
 

WOOLGOOLGA TO BALLINA (W2B) 
 

PROJECT SCOPE 
The Woolgoolga to Ballina upgrade is a $4.9 billion project funded by 
the Australian Government to provide 155 kilometres of safer four-lane 
divided road. 
The project is split into various sections and Pipe Hawk Utility 
Management has had the pleasure of working for three major 
contractors, BGC Contracting, Golding Contractors and SEE Civil. 
Pipe Hawk Utility Managements main task was to undertake CCTV 
pipe condition assessments of all new drainage infrastructure.  
Other industrial services have been used across the project; including 
drain cleaning and pipe patching/repairs. 
 

CHALLENGES 
Day and Night works 
Traffic Management 
Community Engagement 
Cultural & Heritage Awareness 
Environmental Awareness 
 

OUTCOMES 
Project completion expected mid 2020 
 

 
 
 

  CLIENT 
BGC Contracting 
Golding Contractors 
SEE Civil 
 

  LOCATION 
Pacific Hwy, Woolgoolga NSW 
 

 SERVICE 
CCTV Pipe & Conduit 
Inspections 
Subsurface Utility Locations 
No Dig Pipe Repairs  
Drain Cleaning 
 

 
 
 
1800 UTILITY 
 
 
 


